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Interoffice Memorandum 

June 29, 2017 

TO: Mayor Teresa Jacobs 
and Board of County Commissioners 

FROM: Mark V. Massaro, P. E., Director, Public Works Department/J;t 

CONTACT PERSON: Christine Lofye, Acting ManagerC t{__ 
Traffic Engineering Division 

PHONE NUMBER: (407) 836-7890 

SUBJ: Establishment of an All-Way "Stop" Condition at the Intersection of Tanja 
King Boulevard and Honey Locust Drive/Peppervine Drive 

At the request of the District 4 Commissioner, the Traffic Engineering staff has evaluated 
the need for an all-way "Stop" condition at the intersection of Tanja King Boulevard and 
Honey Locust Drive/Peppervine Drive. 

A study by the Traffic Engineering Division determined that traffic patterns have changed 
since the opening of the new A val on Park Community Center. This intersection was found 
to meet the minimum 8-hour traffic volumes required for installation of an all-way stop 
condition. 

Staff recommends that the Board approve the installation of an all-way "Stop" condition at 
the intersection of Tanja King Boulevard and Honey Locust Drive/Peppervine Drive. 

Action Requested: Approval to install an All-Way "Stop" condition at the 
intersection of Tanja King Boulevard and Honey Locust 
Drive/Peppervine Drive. District 4. 
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DISTRICT 4 : COMMISSIONER JENNIFER THOMPSON 
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